
 

 
 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
Social Procurement (A. Paquette) 

THIS ITEM WAS REFERRED TO CITY COUNCIL WITHOUT A COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

Administration Recommendation 

That the January 18, 2021, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS00089, be received for 
information. 

History 

● At the January 18, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, Councillor M. Walters and  
S. McKeen referred the January 18, 2021, Financial and Corporate Services report 
FCS00089 to City Council without a Committee recommendation. 

● At the January 18, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the January 18, 2021, Financial  
and Corporate Services report FCS00089 was considered and the Committee heard from  
S. Crichton, IBEW Local 424; R. Calver, Building Trades of Alberta; E. Ambtman and  
S Cameron, EndPoverty Edmonton; and D. LePage, Buy Social Canada. 

Attachment 

January 18, 2021, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS00089 
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